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COCKPIT CORNER – by Brian Sherman, did4ways@aol.com 
 

The club officers thank everyone for their participation and contributions to the annual 
picnic. I think we had more attendees at the picnic than at the Fun Fly. Maybe because of 
Ron’s “Super-Secret Marinade Rub”. Despite multiple requests, bribes and cajoling, Ron is 
keeping his “super-secret” secret. Where are those White House leakers when you really 
need them? 
 
The weather is turning decidedly colder and hunting season has started. Please be sure to 
be cognizant of hunters in and around the field and always give them the right of way. Not 
only is it required under our park use agreement but also is just common safety sense. 
 
Nominations for 2020 club officers will take place at the November meeting. The current 
officers really need your help to volunteer for one or more of the positions. In particular, 
the President’s position. In 2020 I will be relocating to Virginia (date not yet determined) 
and will be busy preparing for that move. After the move I will be unable to fulfill the 
duties and responsibilities of the President’s role. 
 
Below for your enjoyment are some pictures of the 2019 club picnic. 
Until next time keep the cockpit up and be safe.     

 

 

 October BFMS Meeting Location: The weather looks like it will be in the mid-60’s 
Saturday, overcast but dry. Accordingly, the meeting will be held at the field. In the event 
of rain, we’ll post a sign at the field to meet at Platz’s. 
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Any questions or comments 
should be directed to 

Scott King at: 
skyking@ptd.net 

The next meeting of the 
BFMS will be at the 

BFMS Field 
 

Saturday, October 12th at 
Noon 


